
Year 11 into 12 task 

Choose one title / starting point from the 
five below and create multiple drawings/ 
paintings/ sculptures based on the word. 
You can base this on specific artists or 
from images found on the internet or your 
own photography. Make sure you are not 
copying the work, change it in some way 
and put your own stamp on it. Provided are 
some images from Pinterest to give you 
some ideas. You can use various materials 
and also mix media where appropriate. Aim 
for 4-6 pieces of work 

Scenes and Places 

Landscapes, sunsets, Derelict buildings, 
woodland, facades, cityscapes, cottage, 
urban landscapes, holidays, memories 

Portraits 

Distorted faces / combined faces, Looking 
up /looking down, self-portrait, abstract 
portrait, traditional vs modern. Angels, 
clowns, eyes, day of the dead, family 

Animals 

Sea life, insects/bugs, Big cats, Pre-
historic / extinct animals, combined 
people and animals, domestic, wild, jungle 

Plants and Flowers 

Bunches, wild, decaying, sculptured, 
botanical, jungle, headdress, exotic, 
cactus 

Groups 

Cars, shoes, instruments, food, 
confectionary, stationary, keys, skulls, 
utensils, bottles, clothes, tools, coins, 
fruit 

Colours 
Gold, bronze, brass, silver, brown, red, 
green, blue, yellow, purple 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


